
 

 

 
 
 
May 22, 2023 

HPSM Dental Benefits and Authorizations Update 

 

HPSM Dental providers, 

 

Have you had a chance to review these new resources for supporting the Health Plan of San 
Mateo (HPSM) members? Check them out below: 

 

New and Enhanced Benefits for HPSM Dental Members 

HPSM members will enjoy new benefits in the coming months! Please review new benefits for 
members here: https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-services/dental/hpsm-
dental-benefit-updates-effective-may-2023.pdf  

 

No Authorization Period for Covered Dental Services 

Covered dental services will begin requiring prior authorization again later this year.  Use this 
guide to determine which services require prior authorization: 
https://www.hpsm.org/docs/default-source/provider-services/dental/hpsm-dental-code-
authorizations-list.pdf  

 

Contact dental@hpsm.org with any questions and our team will follow up promptly. Thank you 
for your continued commitment to our community,  

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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